
Cherwell District Council 

Safer Communities and Community Development  

Anti-social Behaviour Units Licensing Consultation Response. 
 

Licensing Act 2003: Application for Premises Licence 
 

Premises: St James Nightclub,47 Broad Street, Banbury, OXON. OX16 5BT 

                

History:  
 

I can confirm that I have examined the records held within the Safer 

Community and Community Development department and can report that 

there have been no recent alleged complaints associated with these premises 

 

Recommendation: 
 

 

Although there have been no recent alleged complaints against these 

premises, it is felt that the following conditions should be recommended for this 

application. 

 

PN29 The premises shall have a written dispersal procedure designed to make 

the maximum contribution immediately before the premises close, and directly 

thereafter, by exercising pro-active measures, to move customers from the 

premises and the immediate vicinity in such a way as to cause minimum 

disturbance or nuisance to residential neighbours and to make the minimum 

impact upon the neighbourhood in relation to potential nuisance, antisocial 

behaviour, crime and disorder. 

 

PN40 After close of business a rubbish patrol should pick up any flyers or rubbish 

associated with smokers, which may have been left by customers in the 

immediate vicinity of the premises. 
  

These conditions are to ensure minimum disturbance to the local residents that are 

in close proximity to the premises. If these recommendations are followed then I 

can confirm that Safer Communities & Community Development would not object 

to the licensable activities as set out in Mr Jack Andreas Michael’s license 

application dated 3rd June 2008 

 

Julie Wileman 

04/07/08 

Annex 3 



A copy of this report is sent to the applicant(s) or their agents and to the 

Licensing Authority for the Cherwell District Council Area. Should you wish 

to discuss the contents of this report and its recommendations please 

contact Julie Wileman on 01295 221668 or julie.wileman@cherwell-

dc.gov.uk. 

 PLEASE CONFIRM IN WRITING THAT YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS DOCUMENT, 

THAT YOU AGREE THE RECOMMENDED CONDITIONS OR THAT YOU INTEND 

TO CHALLENGE THE HEAD OF SAFER COMMUNITIES AND COMMUNITY 

DEVELOPMENT’S RECOMMENDATION.  

Correspondence must be addressed to Urban & Rural Services, The 
Licensing Authority, Cherwell District Council, Bodicote House, Bodicote 
Banbury OX15 4AA" 

 
 


